Phillips Ryan

From: Jeremy Anderson [sparksinthedark@me.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 10:42 PM

To: Phillips Ryan

Cc: Tim Teeslink, Glenn Foltz

Subject: Solar path lights

Ryan,

Powerplus is willing to install the Solar pathway lights as a donation to this great project.
The amount of this donation is. based on 2.5 man hours per light and approx $5@ per pole in
material ( wire, conduit, flex and misc material.)

So with 55 poles being installed the total amount donated to this project will be $9,625.
Please let me know of you have further questions.

Respectfully,

Jeremy Anderson

CEM

Powerplus

605-355-8777 office
605-206-0204 cell
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Black Hills Power

. P.O. Box 1400
Julio “Mutch” Usera 409 Deadwood Avenye
Director, External Affairs Rapid City, South Dakota 67709
mutch.usera@blackhillscorp.com P: 605.716.3951 F: 605.721.2574

November 17, 2011

To:  John Brewer
Ryan Philips

Subject: “Light The Night” Bike Path Lighting Project

This is a letter of commitment from Black Hills Power to support the “Light The Night” Bike Path
Lighting Project which includes the installation of 55 area street light fixtures along the bike path in
Rapid City. Black Hills Power will support the project through in-kind contribution that involves
the digging of holes for the 55 fixtures. The in-kind value has not been calculated due to not having
enough information to determine the value for digging holes.

We look forward to partnering with the City of Rapid City and the business partners that also
support this project.

Sincerely,

Mutch Usera
Director, Energy Services & External Affairs

Improving life with energy

www.blackhillspower.com



